
	

	

Dear	Brandywine	School	of	Learning	Family	and	Friends,	

I	hope	this	letter	finds	you	and	your	family	healthy	and	safe.		As	part	of	a	family,	community	member,	
and	founder	of	BLC,	I	understand	how	difficult	it	is	to	navigate	in	these	unsettling	times	and	want	to	let	
you	know	we	are	prioritizing	our	commitment	to	our	student	community.		As	we	anticipate	positive	days	
to	come	and	the	arrival	of	summer	in	a	couple	months,	families	continue	to	enroll	in	camp	and	we	
currently	expect	all	BLC	Programs	to	run	as	planned.	
	
	
For	the	past	17	years,	safety	has	been	our	highest	priority.	This	extends	to	our	commitment	to	the	
health	and	safety	of	our	campers	and	BLC	team.	While	we	look	forward	to	transitioning	back	to	a	more	
social	setting,	know	that	we	are	working	with	health	and	safety	experts	to	proactively	monitor	the	
situation	and	safety	protocols	to	ensure	that	we	stay	current	with	CDC/local	health	guidelines	to	keep	
our	students	and	teachers	safe.			
	
	
Many	of	you	have	close	ties	with	our	team	members.	It	is	important	that	we	take	care	of	them	and	their	
families	in	the	short	term,	so	that	in	the	long	term,	we	can	continue	to	build	an	exceptional	program	and	
organization	that	transforms	young	lives	and	provides	jobs	and	opportunities	for	people	of	all	ages.	We	
are	passionate	about	developing	engaging,	education-based	programs	to	help	your	children	blossom	
and	driven	to	provide	multi-faceted	curriculum	and	unforgettable	experiences	that	you	can	expect	from	
BLC.		
	
We	are	here	to	support	you	in	any	way,	so	feel	free	to	contact	us	at	(610)	827-5678	or	send	us	an	email	
at	success@brandywinelearningcenter.com.	Thank	you	for	being	a	valued	member	of	the	BLC	Family,	
and	we	look	forward	to	providing	you	and	your	child	with	the	program	you	deserve.	
	

Be	safe	and	stay	positive.	

Sincerely,	

Gina	DiGiacomo	

Executive	Director	and	Founder	


